




































THAME AND LONDON LIMITED

INDEPENDENT AUDITORS’ REPORT TO THE MEMBERS OF THAME AND LONDON LIMITED (CONTINUED)

Directors’ remuneration

Under the Companies Act 2006 we are required to report to you If, in our opinion, certain disclosures of directors’ remuneration specified by law are not

made. We have no exceptions to report arising from this responsibility.

Responsibilities for the financial statements and the audit

Our responsibilities and those of the directors

As explained more fully in the Statement of Directors’ Responsibilities, the directors are responsible for the preparation of the financial statements and

for being satisfied that they give a true and fair view.

Our responsibility is to audit and express an opinion on the financial statements In accordance with applicable law and International Standards on

Auditing (UK and Ireland) (“ISAs (UK & Ireland)”). Those standards require us to comply with the Auditing Practices Board’s Ethical Standards for

Auditors.

This report, including the opinions, has been prepared for and only for the parent company’s members as a body In accordance with Chapter 3 of Part

16 of the Companies Act 2006 and for no other purpose. We do not, in giving these opinions, accept or assume responsibility for any other purpose or

to any other person to whom this report is shown or into whose hands it may come save where expressly agreed by our prior consent in writing.

Other matter

We have reported separately on the parent company financial statements of Thame and London Limited for the year ended 31 December 2015.

John Ellis (Senior Statutory Auditor)
for and on behalf of PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP
Chartered Accountants and Statutory Auditors
London
6 April 2016
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